
 Lightning News Letter – for the week of 
March 23rd to March 30th. 
 

~ Please have a wonderful Easter Break. 

~ For Hot Lunch this week please do not fill out the form for Monday and Friday since it will be Easter 

Monday and Friday will be Parent/Teacher – no school for students. 

~ The students will be receiving their report cards on Tuesday, March 29th. The parent/teacher 

conferences will be Wednesday, March 30th from 4-7 p.m. and Friday, April 1st from 1-3 p.m. 

 Please take the opportunity to look at all the beautiful art work that has been created by our 

very talented students. 

 Please also take the opportunity to look at items left in the Lost and Found – any items left 

behind in the school will be donated to those in need. 

~ We have a new teacher here at Barnhill – Miss Chelsea McLaughlin she will be with us until June. 

Madame Vaughan is now our Guidance Teacher. Both of these teachers as well as all of other teachers 

will be available for conferencing during the times available on Wednesday and Friday. If for some 

reason you cannot make one of those times, please call and arrange an alternate time. 

~ Mrs. Dail and I are organizing to plant Marigold’s here at Barnhill once all the snow has gone. We will 

let everyone know when this project starts and yes we would love volunteers. 

~ Just a reminder that the school based Concours D’art Oratoire will take place on Wednesday, March 

30th during period 5 and 6 for all of our French Immersion classes. 

~ Our two students from Columbia are adjusting very well to life here at Barnhill. 

~ The HPV needles for grade 7 (females) will be Tuesday, March 29th in the morning. 

~ The West Side Food Bank sent us a lovely letter thanking the community of Barnhill Memorial School 

for all of the donations in assisting the needy in our community. Thank you. 

~ The District Education Councils would like everyone to be aware that there will be elections on May 9, 

2016. There are pamphlets here in the office. Also if you would like further please call 1-877-331-3037 

or www.decnb.ca 

Thank you and have a wonderful week, if you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 658-

5971 or email me at jill.ferguson@nbed.nb.ca 

http://www.decnb.ca/


 

 

 

 


